HOCKLEY COUNTY FOOD BOX

1103 FM Road 300
Levelland, Texas 79336
806-894-8097
Date: December 1, 2016
To: LISD Campus Principals
From: Arlene Brooks, Chairperson
Subject: Christmas Food Drive

The Hockley County Food Box Annual Christmas Food Drive will start on
Monday, December 5, at the United Supermarket.

We hope your campus will participate in this annual December Food Drive
as you have in the past. Any time which might be best for your campus is all
right with the Food Box. When your drive is finished just call the Food Box
(894-8097) or me at 891-4091 and we will arrange for a pick up. If you would
like to make the delivery yourself, please do so.

We thank you for your participation each year. Our goal is to have enough food
to restock the Food Box until May. Hopefully we can do that again this year.



